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To register for the Workshop, which is free, please go to: 
 

http://goo.gl/forms/rdYLJYnRmO 
 
The day will start at around 10 am and will close around 5 pm. 
Lunch and refreshments will be provided. 
 

We will be holding a one day meeting focused on current and emerging liquid 
crystal technologies for a range of display and non-display applications.  

Speakers include: 
 
• Dr Mark Goebel (R&D Director, Merck UK) 
• Dr Ben Broughton (Deputy Manager, Displays and Embedded 

Systems, Sharp Labs Europe) 
• Professor Dirk Broer (Eindhoven University of Technology) 
• Professor Kristiaan Neyts (University of Ghent) 
• Professor Helen Gleeson (University of Leeds) 
• Professor Carl Brown (Nottingham Trent University) 
• Professor Cliff Jones (University of Leeds) 
• Dr Philip Hands (University of Edinburgh) 
• Dr Apala Majumdar (University of Bath) 

 
 

For general enquiries and submissions for poster presentations 
 please contact: stephen.morris@eng.ox.ac.uk 


